OUR PFA COMMITMENT

Enhancing Educational Initiatives: The PFA provides thousands of dollars in valuable building-based programs for the classroom through teacher grants.

Leveraging Volunteer Power: With shrinking budgets, increasing class sizes and government mandates, there's help from the dedicated PFA volunteers. Whether it's fundraising or initiating change through the District, every member counts.

Improving Communication: Can't get to a meeting? Access our website for links to our guest speakers' presentations, monthly minutes of the PFA, BOE and PIC meetings and more. Any questions or suggestions, email us at MHSSpfa@gmail.com

Promoting School Spirit: The PFA continues to help improve the school's environment. This past year the PFA was able to provide the charging stations throughout the school, a new mascot costume and the field directory sign for the back lot! We also help our faculty members advising clubs and activities by awarding grants which offset the State's mandate restricting some fundraising. This year the PFA helped the Model UN attend a conference in Washington, DC., provided ballet bars for the new Dance Team and new equipment for the TV Production Department.

WHY SHOULD YOU JOIN THE PFA AS A MEMBER OF THE FACULTY?

We Want To Work With You: That means starting your year right with the Welcome Back Breakfast, providing exposure for your students' activities via social media, purchasing useful gifts for the school that will benefit the students and staff, and showing our gratitude during Teacher Appreciation Week! We want you to know that we are on the same team with the same goals.

Club and Teacher Grants: The most important reason to be a member is for the club and teacher grants that we make available. Just this year we were able to provide:

A document camera for the Fine Arts Department An air fryer for Culinary Arts

PDF document and annotation markup tools for the Social Studies Department

Two new sewing machines for the Consumer Sciences Department

Video and photography equipment for TV Production

Travel expenses for the Academic Team and more!

But, like the lottery, you have to be in it to win it! Sign up today and be a part of the amazing things that we will all make happen together!

MHSSPFA

Information • Collaboration • Support

The Middletown High School South PFA is a non-profit volunteer organization made up of MHSS' parents, faculty and staff.
We are an organization dedicated to supporting and enriching Middletown South's vision, programs and activities to benefit all the members of our community.

MHSS PFA Executive Board Members Claudia Healey, Paige Benigno, Melissa Orlando, Leslie Hecht, Michele Glynn, Lisa Yasuk, Cristina Young, Kelly lannone

> Stop by our table at BACK TO SCHOOL NIGHT! Wednesday September 12th at 6:30pm

MHSS PFA Meetings 2018-2019
October 9 • November 13 • January 8 • March 12 • May 14
Meetings will begin at 7:00pm in the MHSS Library

Visit our website MHSSPFA.org • Like us on Facebook at Middletown High School South PFA • Follow us on Instagram at MHSS_PFA & Twitter at @MHSSPFA

Mail your completed form, raffle tickets and check payable to MHSS PFA to: Middletown High School South Attn: MHSS PFA, 900 Nut Swamp Rd., Middletown NJ 07748

Dear Faculty,

The Parent Faculty Association (PFA) Executive Board welcomes you back for what will be a positive and productive school year. This year, two of the PFA's primary goals are to provide financial resources through fundraising and foster better communication among faculty, parents and students. In the past, through parent and faculty support we have enhanced the educational initiatives within High School South. The PFA has provided thousands of dollars in teacher grants and scholarships to many of our members' children. We are happy to continue to support valuable building based initiatives through our fund raising efforts. Our main source of financial support comes through membership dues, our annual Thanksgiving raffle, and proceeds from the snack stand in our stadium.

We hope that you will accept our invitation to become a member of the PFA. We would like to thank those of you who chose to join the PFA in the past, welcome back anyone who would like to return and encourage those who have not joined to give it try. Please complete the membership form below. Prepaid members need not complete a membership form.

Thank you again for your support and know that we are here to help.

MHSS PFA Executive Board Members

MEMBERSHIP INFORMATION

Claudia Healey, Paige Benigno, Melissa Orlando, Leslie Hecht, Michele Glynn, Lisa Yasuk, Cristina Young, Kelly lannone

Membership & Directory

WEIGHT IN THE CHARLES THE COLOR		
Name		
Email Address		
If you prefer to handle this onli	ne, you can enter your information	n at http://bit.ly/SOUTH2018FACULTY and pay through Venmo a
@MiddletownHSSouth-PFA		
	Please choose from one of the	following membership options:
	4 year membership—\$50	3 year membership—\$37
	2 year membership—\$25	1 year membership—\$15
		nation has changed and check the pre-paid membership list re registering for the appropriate number of years.**
		PERMISSION
Ye	s, I give permission to include my	information in the membership directory.
No, I wo	ald like to opt out of having my in	formation included in the membership directory.
The MHSSPFA me	embership directory will be sent via email	to all active members and should not be used for solicitation.

Thanksgiving Day Game Super 50/50

Last year's winner received \$2,885! Don't Miss Your Chance to Win! Super 50/50 tickets will be available in the front office (See Robyn) Please remember to only include the portion of the raffle with your name on it. Not the whole slip.

Email us at MHSSPFA@gmail.com if you have any questions